
Gyro International District II Governers Annual Report-2021 

 

As with many other districts, clubs in ours have only met occasionally or not at due to covid. All clubs are 

currently having regular meetings and I have had a visitation with all clubs except Milwaukee in the past 

month. 

Davenport celebrated their 100 year anniversary this year. I attended their banquet on May 19th and 

present them with there 100 year plaque. New officers were also installed. The club had a good turn out 

and started resuming their weekly lunch meetings the following Monday. 

 

Dixon had there spring Barbeque on May 27th with almost all members in attendance. I installed 2 new 

members. The started there regular Thursday meetings the next week.  

 

Madison had their annual Spring meeting on June 3rd. This was the first meeting they have had in 14 

months. I installed 2 new members and new officers. The were resuming their regular lunch meetings in 

the next few weeks. 

 

Clinton began their regular Monday night meeting on June 7th. They voted on 3 new members who will 

be sworn in at their next meeting. 

 

Milwaukee has not had a regular meeting as of yet. 

 

It was decided that no district dues would be collected this year as we had no expenses. The club 

presidents voted on Greg Farwell from the Clinton Club to take over as district Treasurer. There were no 

nominations for a Lt. Governor. The search for my replacement is still active. Discussion about a fall 

convention was also unsuccessful. A business meeting will be held but no club had interest in hosting or 

attend a convention. Next year is the Clintons clubs 100 year anniversary so there may be a chance for 

one then. 

Respectfully submitted 

Dan Blohm 


